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What a fantastic start to the new year it's been! I'm thril led to be stepping 
into the role of acting head while covering Mrs Jones’ maternity leave 
and the warm welcome I ’ve received from everyone here has been 

heartwarming. This week, I've had the pleasure of getting to know our incredible 
bunch of pupils; what a joy they are a joy to be around!  Their hardworking 
attitudes, beautiful manners, and infectious enthusiasm have left me thoroughly 
impressed. It's clear that Wimboldsley is a very special place fil led with remarkable 
individuals . I' l l be around every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday, so please don't hesitate to 
stop by and say hello. I'm looking forward to meeting more of you in the coming weeks and 
being part of this wonderful community.

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Mila J
  Najla R 

   Katie G
     Esme C

      Seb T
        Blayke F

          Amelia A
           Oscar H

            Asa P

Reminder: 
The deadline to 
apply for your child's 
Reception 2024 
place is Monday 
15th January. If 
your child turns 4 
before August 31st 
2024, they will start 
reception class 
at the start of the 
new school year in 
September 2024. 
Apply online via 
your local council's 
website, please 
contact the school 
office for any further 
help.

New Arrival
Huge Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Jones, 
Oliver and Felicity on the safe arrival of their 
beautiful little girl,  Tabitha Lily Jones, born 5th 
January. Sending all our love and best wishes - 
welcome to the Wimboldsley family little one.

Friday 2nd February
Pay £1.00 (donated to the NSPCC) 
to come into school wearing 
number-themed clothes and spend 
the day completing all sorts of 
maths-related activities.

Any parents or carers are welcome to drop-in from 2:30pm, 
when they can complete various number tasks with their children.



The week in pictures


